
 
 
 
 

 
Joan Collins TD 
Dail Eireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
By email: joan.collins@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
27 June 2024 
 
 
Re: PQ 27999-24 – Number of WTE Clinical Nurse Specialists in Developmental Care in The Coombe 
Hospital. 
 
Dear Deputy Collins 
 
Thank you for your most recent correspondence in relation to the above request. Please see the 
information you asked for below. 
 

WTE Clinical Nurse Specialist in 
Developmental Care 

2023 YTD 2024 

1 1 1 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
MARY HOLDEN 
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
 
 
 

 


